Dear LSCG member, as discussed at the last LSCG meeting please complete and return the partner update form.  Please take the time to provide any updates about the work of your organisation that you wish to share with safeguarding colleagues in the LSCG and consider any activity or outcomes resulting from attendance at the previous meeting and share this with the group.  

Also a brief reminder that we will spend some time in the next meeting focusing our how we are responding to young people’s priorities. Please come to the September meeting familiar with the content of the local YAB action plan and with an understanding of how your organisation’s safeguarding work responds to these priorities.  This may not be an easy task but it is essential that we are able to respond to young people in a way that evidences that we have listened to what is important to them and explain what work we are doing to address their areas of concern.  Some of the priorities are easier to evidence than others as we are all doing work in relation to mental health, but showing how we are tackling climate change or transport issues may be a tall order for you.  It is not essential for everyone to come up with an answer to every priority, however, it is essential that we can evidence that we are listening and doing something about what they are saying.  

At the LSCG meeting we will be looking to collect evidence about what work is happening so that we can work out what the whole group response will be.  We will be taking this to an event on the 28th October pm where we will be meeting with young people to discuss:
•             their priorities, 
•             our priorities, 
•             where the links are, 
•             how we are working to improve outcomes, and
•             how we will communicate with each other more effectively in the future.  

Thank you all for your help with this.


Dr Mark Osborn 
Safeguarding Intelligence & Performance Co-ordinator (SIPCo) 
Children's Services 
Tel: 01603 223619 
Mobile: 07450668127

